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From:
To: TPUC DocketRoom
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Limestone Water
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 7:46:56 AM

 
 
From: Mark Lovvorn  
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 7:43 AM
To: Ashlee Hatfield 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Limestone Water

 
I got a notice last week that Limestone Water is about to double or triple the wastewater rates for the Chapel Woods community in Chapel Hill, TN. This seems to be placing quite an undue burden on the residents (who never agreed to this corporate
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I got a notice last week that Limestone Water is about to double or triple the wastewater rates for the
Chapel Woods community in Chapel Hill, TN.   This seems to be placing quite an undue burden on the
residents (who never agreed to this corporate takeover).  
 
Is there anyone in the Pubic Utilities Commission who can limit the financial damage that this company is
about to inflict on this neighborhood? 
 
 
Mark Lovvorn




